
Observation of Vano Mahostav Week from 01.07.2021 to 07.07.2021 
 

From July 1, 2021, to July 7, 2021, the YRC wing of Govt. College, Sundargarh celebrated 

Vano Mahotsav, a week-long festival of trees and nature. The event took place in the presence of 

our esteemed Principal, Dr. L.R. Sahu. The Vano Mahotsav featured a series of activities aimed at 

promoting tree plantation, forest conservation, and awareness about the environment.  

The celebration of Vano Mahotsav served as a powerful reminder of the importance of 

preserving nature and fostering a sense of responsibility toward the environment. It reflected the 

institution's dedication to creating a sustainable and green campus, aligning with the larger goal 

of environmental conservation and nurturing a sense of ecological consciousness among the 

stake-holders. On the last date of the Van-Mahostav Week Sri Pradeep Mirase, DFO, Sundargarh 

was present in the event. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


